
September 13, 2024

Field Trip Information

Happy Friday Everyone! The first full week of classes

went well. Now it's time for an off campus adventure

together.

Next Friday, the class will be going to the American Museum of Natural

History in the city. See the itinerary for the day here. Busses will leave from

D-E by 9:45am and return by 3:00pm. If your student lives in NYC and/or

wants to arrive to and be dismissed from the museum, please email me

your child(ren)'s name and permission and copy attendance as well. We

will assign local students to one of our NYC Chaperones who will check

them in and out at the museum. Please also email me and the attendance

officer if your child will not be attending the trip next Friday.

Additionally, students have the option of a box lunch or purchasing lunch at

the museum. We have asked all students to fill out this lunch survey so we

can know how many box lunches to provide and accommodate all dietary

needs. Please remind your student to fill out the form by Monday afternoon

so we can make arrangements with Chef Alex.

I am very excited to share this experience as a class and spend a fun day

away from campus. We are off to a great start and I am looking forward to a

wonderful year together.

Please reach out if you have any questions about the trip. Have a good day

and a wonderful weekend.

Tuc

https://www.amnh.org/
https://www.amnh.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12OEmUpBeyejYs5npoh0k1bJA-ywnpK4R2TTwK-U1gpg/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/XVnhHe28SPvRUXQYA

